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SRCD Signs on to American Institute of
Physics' Letter on the Executive Order
Suspending Immigration Following the
COVID-19 Pandemic

SRCD signed on with other American scientific organizations in a letter to President Donald J.

Trump urging him to "prioritize the immigration of science and technology talent that will spur the scientific

breakthroughs and economic growth of the United States that is needed for rapid recovery from the COVID-

19 pandemic."

Download a PDF of the Letter

American Institute of Physics

Visit American Institue of Physics
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/Multisociety%20Letter%20on%20the%20Immigration%20Executive%20Proclamation.pdf
https://www.aip.org/

